
 
Worried about safeguarding children? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children and Young People: 
 

All Children and Young People that attend our Schools need to know that they have a place or a person to talk to 
and feel safe doing so. 

 
Children and Young People should be encouraged to access the NSPCC website to talk to an independent person 

if they need any support or advice 

NSPCC: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-you-can-do/report-abuse/dedicated-helplines/whistleblowing-

advice-line/ 

Call 0800 028 0285; Email help@nspcc.org.uk 

Children and Young people should know who to speak to in their school about any concerns or worries – this 
information should be readily available. The person should be accessible and approachable and should always off 

a confidential area to discuss any concerns 

Parent and Carers: 
 

A Parent or Carer with any worries or concerns should know that there is a place or person to go and talk about 
those concerns. 

 
Parents and carers should be encouraged to talk to the designated member of staff in the school in the first 

instance 
 

If a Parent or Carer does not feel able to speak to the school or would like to speak to someone independent of the 
school they should be encouraged to go to NSPCC or other useful websites: 

NSPCC: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-you-can-do/report-abuse/dedicated-helplines/whistleblowing-

advice-line/ 

Whistle Blowing Helpline: http://wbhelpline.org.uk/ 

Everyone: 
 

We all have a responsibility to ensure the 
safeguarding of the children that we are 

working with 
 

If you have any concerns and would like to 
speak to the LSCB please contact: 

Wblscb@westberks.gov.uk 
 


